
Announcements 

Wednesday, June 8, 2022 

Good Morning, Arrowhead! 

 

Exam Day Attendance:  Students are required to be present for their exam times. All teachers 
will have an exam or presentation for their students.  Students DO NOT need to stay for study 
hall but supervised study halls will be available for students who ride the bus or have no other 
transportation.  Students will not be allowed in the hallways during exam periods.  Please call if 
your student is ill and will be missing a scheduled exam.  Students should email teachers 
directly to make up the missed exam.  Written notes or phone calls are not necessary on exam 
days to excuse students from a study hall. 
 
Book Room:  Starting TODAY, Wednesday  morning, June 8th, the book room will be open 
between exams for students to return books.  Students are responsible for returning all of their 
books to the book room at the appropriate campus.  If you took a class at North Campus, the 
book for that class should be turned in to North Campus.  If you left a book in the classroom, 
you need to get it and bring it to the book room.  Classroom teachers are NOT responsible for 
returning books that students have left there during the school year.  You will receive a bill with 
your report card with any books not turned in.  DO NOT leave your books in your locker as 
custodians will not be responsible for turning in books when they clean out lockers. 
 
Locker Clean out:  Containers have been placed in the hallways for paper recyclables and trash.  
Please be sure to use the appropriate containers to dispose of the materials that you do not 
want when you are cleaning out your locker.  All lockers must be cleaned out by 1:00pm on 
Friday, June 10th.  Items left in lockers will be discarded or donated. 
 
Lost & Found:  If you are missing a water bottle, lunch bag, book or an article of clothing, please 
check the Lost and Found table outside the Welcome Center by the South Campus office.  All 
items not claimed by June 13th will be donated. 
 
If you have not picked up your yearbook, you are able to get it this week during Study Hall.  
After school is over, the Welcome areas at both North and South campus will have Yearbooks 
to distribute. 
 

 


